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Call for Editor of TS 6010
Background
TS 6010, Programming languages — A provenance-aware memory object model for C, is completed 
and is ready for DTS ballot.  However, ISO/CS has demanded a reformatting from the current visual 
comparison format (similar to tracked changes) to the more traditional textual difference format that 
WG 14 uses in other TSes.

Jens Gustedt has put an enormous amount of work into getting TS 6010 to this point, and he has given 
all that his schedule will permit.  A new editor is needed to perform the final editorial conversion.

The document is written in LaTeX with all history maintained in git.  The target date for converting TS 
6010 into the more traditional format is May 1, 2024.

Call
Please consider volunteering for this conversion project.  If you would like more information, feel free 
to discuss it with Peter Sewell, Jens Gustedt, Robert Seacord, and David Keaton.

If you are willing to volunteer, please let Robert Seacord know by October 20, 2023, the last day of 
WG 14’s next meeting.
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